Burke, Sue

From: : Lee, Jonathan S.

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 11:30 AM
To: Burke, Sue

Subject: FW: Fleet Expansion Approval

From: Rakosky, Paul

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 1:10 PM
To: Lee, Jonathan S.

Cc: Bush, Dave J.; Reagan, Kelly W.
Subject: RE: Fleet Expansion Approval

Fine with me.

From: Lee, Jonathan S.

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 5:48 PM
To: Rakosky, Paul

Subject: Fleet Expansion Approval

Director:

As per thebpolicy of Fleet Management on vehicle purchases that are not replacing another (1 for 1) the Department of
Public Utilities is asking for approval to purchase a Single Axle Truck Mounted Hydro Excavator with CNG for the Division
of Water. We have worked with the Purchasing Office and they are in agreement with our method of bidding and award.

Director Davies is ok with this purchase.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions please let me know.

Jon Lee

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR
COLUMBUS PUBLIC UTILITIES
910 Dublin Road, Suite 4014
Columbus, OH 43215

Direct: 614.645.7820

Mobile: 614.376.9367

Fax: 614.724.0193




